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IKEA recalls RUND 
handmade glass mug
On receiving reports with glass breakage 
of RUND glass mugs IKEA began an 
investigation which revealed variations in 
glass thickness.  
IKEA has received twelve reports 
worldwide of RUND glass mugs that have 
broken in use. Five of the reports stated 
that injury had occurred.
As a precautionary measure IKEA has 
therefore decided to recall RUND glass 
mugs on all markets.

What to do:
IKEA kindly asks customers who have 
a RUND glass mug to immediately stop 
using the mug and bring it back to any 
IKEA store for full refund.

IKEA does not compromise on product 
safety and recommends that all 
customers concerned return the RUND 
glass mug. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 

Contact Details:
For more information, please visit 
www.IKEA.com.au or contact IKEA on:
Homebush Bay NSW,  (02) 8002 0400
Richmond, VIC (03) 8416 5000
Logan, QLD (07) 3380 6800


